
Request 9086 Food Hygiene 

I write with regards to my business The Linton Kitchen, 30 High Street, Linton, CB21 

4HS. 

 

I wish to be forwarded information regarding the number of, and the nature of 

complaints made against my business since the start of the coronavirus pandemic 

please. 

Response  

A complaint was submitted to the Commercial and Licensing team on the 28 

November 2020.  The complaint was initially in opposition to the Pavement Licence 

application, and subsequently allegations that the premises were not operating in 

compliance with the conditions of the Pavement Licence. There has only been one 

complainant, but the complaint has continued by way of communications until the 

present day.  
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